
 

  

 

SERVICE ALERT 
 

 
April 7, 2022 

      
Madrona, Wall Beach Water Service Area – Low Water Pressure 

A communication failure between the Madrona pumphouse and the Madrona reservoir caused homes in 
the Madrona, Wall Beach and Madrona Heights areas to experience very low water pressure at 
approximately 8:30 a.m. this morning, April 7, 2022.  Crews turned on the well pumps manually and 
directed water from other pressure zones into the Madrona system. Service was completely restored by 
10:15 a.m.  
  
To receive water service alerts directly via email, sign up at rdn.bc.ca/subscribe. You can also subscribe to 
receive RDN service alerts via text, app and email via Voyent Alert at rdn.bc.ca/voyent-alert.  
  

 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 Water Services   
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
250-390-6560 or 250-248-4914 

 rcu@rdn.bc.ca  
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